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Auburndale Police Shooting investigation. 
 
The Auburndale Police Department is investigating a shooting that occurred at 
approximately 1600 hours on May 5th, near 3016 Reiter Drive in Auburndale. Law 
enforcement was dispatched at approximately 1601 hours to a shooting near the above 
incident location. Upon arrival, officers located a White male, approximately 27 years of age, 
inside a blue 2022 Chrysler Pacifica who had sustained a gunshot wound. The victim was 
transported to Lakeland Regional Medical Center where he succumbed to his injuries. 
 
The current investigation indicates the shooting appears to be an isolated incident; however, 
the Auburndale Police Department is urging citizens to exercise caution and report any 
unusual or suspicious behavior to law enforcement immediately as the suspect(s) are still at 
large. An updated press release will be sent as more information is available.  
 
The Auburndale Police Department is urging anyone with information to contact 
Detective Kevin Seymour at (863) 965-5555 or to remain anonymous and be eligible 
for a $5,000.00 cash reward for information leading to an arrest, please contact the 
Heartland Crime Stoppers at 1-888-400-TIPS (8477) or online at www.P3tips.com You 
can also download the mobile app “P3tips.com” to your smart device. 
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